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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1039 provides for the denial of a medical marijuana business or patient license on the basis of 

improper completion of the application, unpaid license or application fees, or for a reason 

provided for in the provisions of the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana and Patient Protection Act. If 

an application is denied on the basis of incomplete information, the applicant may submit the 

required information within 30 days for reconsideration. The measure requires applicants and 

licensees to remit all required license and application fees in full within 45 days of notification 

by the Authority. Failure to remit such fees shall result in the denial of the application. 

 

CCR Changes 

 

The Conference Committee Report for SB 1039 removes the mandatory denial language from 

the engrossed version and adds language requiring applicants and licensees to remit all license 

and application fees within a certain period.  
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